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Our School Day: 
8:15 - Supervision Begins

 8:30 - Classes Begin
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11:25-12:25 - Lunch 
1:45 - 2:00 -PM Recess

3:20 - End of Day

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

I would like to take a moment to recognize our Grade 8
students as they embark on their final week at St. Padre
Pio.  Their Graduation Mass and musical finale this week
were wonderful.  We wish them all the best as they
continue their journey into high school and beyond.  

Warmer weather is expected next week, so please ensure
that students are taking precautions (wearing sunscreen,
hats, using refillable water bottles, etc.). Classes will also
be scheduled to take a break from the heat in our library
throughout the day.

Please see the information below for our upcoming week
at St. Padre Pio.

Yours in Catholic Education,

Mr. A. Modica
Principal

School Email:  spp@ycdsb.ca
Instagram:  spp_ycdsb

School Website: https://spp.ycdsb.ca



CATHOLIC COMMUNITIES OF FAITH

GRADE 8 GRADUATION AND CLAP OUT

Monday, June 23rd, 2024: Graduation at Magnolia Event Boutique, 

A reminder that parents of our graduates have reserved seats for the
Graduation ceremony. Students are expected to arrive at 5:30 p.m. for the
ceremony to begin promptly at 6 p.m.

Thursday, June 26th, 2025:  Clap Out at 3:00 pm

Parents of our graduates are welcome to wait for the 2025 Graduates around
the Kindergarten fence, as you did 10 years ago where your child commenced
his/her elementary school journey. Our current FDK and Grades 1 -7 students
will exit from their regular playground doors/ areas once the school bell rings
at 3:20 p.m.

SHARELIFE UPDATE

Thanks to your support through Civvies Days and our Christmas Play, St. Padre
Pio has raised $1,284.40 for ShareLife!  

THE ROSARY APOSTOLATE MEDALLIONS

Next week the Rosary Apostolate Kleinburg Region has provided all students
and staff with a special Medal commemoriating Our Lady of the Miraculous
Medal along with a story of the medal itself.  We would like to thank them for
their gift.



QUALITY LEARNING FOR ALL

CIVVIES DAYS

Next week, we will be celebrating the end of the school year with a free
Civvies week.  Every day, students will be able to wear their civvies or spirit
wear.  We kindly ask that the clothing still follow our school guidelines.

SAFE & CARING SCHOOL COMMUNITY

LIBRARY UPDATE

As we approach the end of the school year, we kindly ask
for your support in ensuring that all of our library books
borrowed by students are returned to the school. Should
your child have any outstanding books that were loaned out
throughout the school year, kindly return them as soon as
possible. If a book is lost or damaged, you may be required
to pay for it/replace it.

We thank you for your continued support.

YEARBOOK UPDATE

Thank you to those families who purchased a 2024-2025 Yearbook.  It is not
too late to order!  Please send a cheque with your order form to your child’s
teacher before Wednesday, June 25 , 2025, to secure your yearbook.
Unfortunately, online orders cannot be taken at this time.

th

STUDENT MEDICATIONS

Student medication that is in the office will be returned on the last day of
school to be brought home.  This includes items such as epi-pens and inhalers.
Items can be returned in September with updated medical forms.



REPORT CARD INFORMATION

Please note that the Term 2 Report Cards will be available through the parent
portal on Thursday, June 26th, 2025 after 4:00 pm. To access the parent portal
please follow the following steps:

Please visit our school’s website: St. Padre Pio School Website
On the toolbar at the top, click on ‘Parents’
From the Parents page, you will find a link to “Parent Portal ConnectEd” on the
right-hand side.
Click on the ‘Connect Parent Portal’ logo
Use your login and password to access your child(ren)’s report card
Please note that your username is the email address that our school office has
on file for you

For detailed instructions on registering, using the portal, and to seek support,
please visit the YCDSB Parent Portal Support Site at:

https://sites.google.com/ycdsb.ca/ycdsbparentportal

A few additional notes:

It is recommended that parents/guardians save their child's report card in PDF
form for future reference/access.

https://spp.ycdsb.ca/


York Catholic District School Board

Children entering JK must be 4 years old by December 31, 2025. Children entering SK must be 5 years old by December 31, 20

Where faith & friendship grow together

SUMMER REGISTRATION FOR NEW
CATHOLIC ELEMENTARY STUDENTS!

To register your child(ren) or for more information

about admissions criteria and required documents,

visit www.ycdsb.ca/admissions or scan here

After submission, you will receive instructions via email and will be contacted to b
an appointment with our registration staff. For more information, please call 

905-713-1211 • 416-221-5051 • 1-800-363-2711 ext. 13830

School Begins Tuesday, September 2, 2025!



June

Mon. June 23rd
Gr. 8 Graduation (6:00 pm at Magnolia
Event Centre)

Thurs. June 26th
Last Day of School
Report Cards Available On Parent
Portal

Fri. June 27th
PA Day


